
From: Oldroyd, Shelby Q.
To: "husen.1@osu.edu"
Cc: Daniels, Charles; Haddad, Deborah; Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Subject: Mathematics 1120 and 1121
Date: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:34:00 PM

Dear Professor Husen,
 
On Thursday, February 21, the Natural and Mathematical Sciences Panel of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed two new course proposals for Mathematics 1120 and Mathematics 1121.
 
The Panel unanimously approved the requests with the following recommendations:

·         Clarify in the syllabi that the courses will carry GE status for BA students only.
·         Correct the pre-request typo in both the syllabus and curriculum form for Math 1120 which

states a pre-requisite of Math 075 instead of Math 1075.
·         Correct typo in the third paragraph of the rationale that says “These students are generally

advised to enter math 1050 instead of Math 1050.”
·         The panel recommends using more than one method for GE assessment (e.g. midterms,

quizzes, etc.) as a way to measure growth. The department might not get the best results if
they only use one method.  

I will correct the prerequisite in curriculum.osu.edu for Math 1120 before advancing. Math 1120 and
Math 1121 will continue through the approval process. 
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Charles
Daniels (faculty Chair of the NMS Panel; cc’d on this e-mail), or me.
 
Best wishes,
Shelby
 
Shelby Oldroyd
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant
College of Arts and Sciences
154E Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-292-6248
http://asccas.osu.edu
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